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Parent Governors 

We have 2 vacancies for parent 

governors at school, if anyone is 

interested please contact Mrs Binks for 

further details. 

Attendance draw 

We have started a 100% 

attendance draw which 

will take place each week 

– any child with 100% 

attendance each week 

will be entered into a draw to win a 

prize, which will be awarded during our 

Friday assembly. 

Coffee Morning  

School held a 

coffee morning 

in aid of 

MacMillan last 

Friday - we would like to say a huge thank 

you to everyone who donated, organised 

and attended this event. We made a 

grand total of £103.76! 

Lining up 

As requested previously would you 

please not line up with the children on 

a morning – it is taking too long to get 

the children in and settled for 

registration. Thank you. 

 

 

Privacy notice details 

Use of cloud based storage (for 

example 2build a profile, Tapestry, 

Fingertips, Class DoJo) – the storage 

and processing of information and 

evidence about pupils attainment and or 

classwork has changed. Some of this 

information is now captured 

electronically and stored with an 

external provider (Data Processor). 

Please inform Miss Smith if you wish to 

opt out of this arrangement. 

In addition if those services are not 

based in the EU (e.g. Class DoJo, 

Google) – some apps/services used by 

the school (for example Class DoJo) 

transfer data to the US. The school will 

ensure that the company providing the 

app/service is certified as an approved 

company under the EU-US Privacy 

Shield. For more information –

www.privacyshield.gov Please inform 

Miss Smith if you wish to opt out of this 

arrangement. 

Children in Need 

Friday 18th 

November 

is Children 

in Need day 

and your child can come to school in 

spotty clothes for a donation of £1. 
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Sickness 

The infection policy for schools states 

that a child should be absent for a 

minimum of 24 hours after they have 

been sick. In future if a child returns to 

school within this period they will be sent 

home. 

Improving attendance in school is a 

priority for us and bugs of this nature 

invariably spread throughout the school 

if they are not contained. 

SMSC questionnaire & Census info 

Could you please return these to school 

as soon as possible – it will support us in 

the work we are doing in school. 

Halloween Disco 

Please note we have had to change the 

date to Thursday 20th 

October – tickets are 

available in school for £2. 

 
  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Thursday 13th October                         - Harvest Festival 

Thursday 20th October                        - Halloween Party 

Friday 21st October                            - School closes for half term 

Monday 31st October                          - School reopens 

Wednesday 9th November                     - Parents evening 

Monday 14th November                        - Anti-bullying week 

Friday 25th November                         - School closed teacher training day 

Thursday 1st December                        - Christmas fayre 

Tuesday 13th December                        - KS1 party 

Wednesday 14th December                     - Awards Assembly 

Thursday 15th December                       - KS2 party 

Friday 16th December                          - Christmas service 

- School closes for Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 3rd January                           - School reopens 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


